Brummett, Elizabeth

From: Robert Hicks

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 1:41 PM
To: PAZ Preservation

Cc: Carrie Hicks

Subject: GF-20-171512 — 1517 Murray Lane

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Historic Landmark Commission:

| am writing to voice our opposition to the proposed demolition of 1517 Murray Lane. My wife and | live 2 houses down
at 1712 Windsor Road. The homes on Murray Lane were built in the 1920's and remain true to their original

character. It would be a shame to have 1517 Murray demolished, particularly with the significance the Morley family
had in Austin's early growth.

We are on record against the demolition. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Robert and Carrie Hicks
1712 Windsor Road
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